
 
 

 
 
Jan 29, 2015 
 
 
Sen Mark Hass, Chair, Senate Finance & Revenue Committee 
 
 
Dear Senator, 
 
 
’d like to extend my thanks to the support of the iOPIF Program for our feature film 
CABIN FEVER that was filmed exlcueviesly in Molalla, Oregon. I’m happy announce 
that the film will be released in Feb 2016 and if it weren’t for the incentive we would not 
have had this opportunity.  
 
Because of the State Incentive we the producers were able to hire 90% of our cast/crew 
from Oregon. We had a fantastic experience working with all city officials, state audit 
office, and the film office. I very much support an expansion of the Film Tax Credit 
program and SB1578 as I would like to bring more productions to this wonderful state. 
Thank you for all of your hard work you and your committee provide to Oregon 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Michel D Jones 
Producer 
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